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 Sunday, April 21, 2019 - Easter Sunday
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
 9:30am	 Sunday School 
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship
		  Easter Egg Hunt following 
		  worship at Rotary Park  

 Wednesday, April 24th
 5:30pm	 Dinner
 6:15pm	 Children & Youth Activities
 6:15pm	 Adult Bible Study
 7:00pm	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

 Thursday, April 25th 
 1-2pm 	 Food Pantry
		  TriCounty Bridge

 Friday, April 26th
 6:00pm 	 Sell Piano Recital 

 Saturday, April 27th 
 6:00pm	 Carty Baby Shower
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FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received: 		  $       111,470.00
Pledged:					     $	  67,100.00 

Memorial Gifts:

Gifts have been given to the Shoebox Ministry
in memory of 

GEORGIA ROBINSON AND ANN VERMILLION
by

Gary & Gwyn Motz

Gifts have been given to the General Fund
in memory of GEORGIA “GRAN” ROBINSON

by
Danny & Marsha Barnett

Joan Black
Lars , Cindy, & Clara Finneseth

Bill & Ann Hacker
Glennis Hensley

Anna Litteral
Robert & Linda McBurney

Joyce Tipton

Gifts have been given to the White Flag Ministry
in memory of GEORGIA “GRAN” ROBINSON

by
Mel & Jane Chandler

Pat Huff
Lillian Prewitt

A gift has been given to the Food Pantry
in memory of MARY NANCY VERMILLION MESSER

by
Stan Yonce

Gifts have been given to the White Flag Ministry in memory of 
DON ASHLEY, ORITA FLETCHER, ANN VERMILLION, JANIE SURMONT, 

AND MARY NANCY VERMILLION MESSER
by 

Lillian Prewitt

Gifts have been given to the General Fund
in memory of ANN VERMILLION, JANIE SURMONT, 

AND ORITA SULLIVAN FLETCHER
by

Anna Litteral

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in memory of
ANN VERMILLION, JANIE SURMONT, 

ORITA FLETCHER, AND MARY NANCY MESSER
by

Joyce Tipton

A gift has been given to the General Fund
in honor of  TOM DAVIS AND AGNES YOUNG

by
the TriCounty Bridge Club

Fellowship Meal:

Wednesday , April 24th
Menu				    Volunteers
Hamburgers			   Ann Hacker
Pasta Salad			   Sharon Pace
Dessert			   Sherry Pace

New Church Member:
Lorri Napier

	 New Staff Member:
	 Dorotha Weber



	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  	 Austin Carty
		  336-688-6390

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   	 Lindsay Lowe
		  344-3200

USHERS & GREETERS
April 21, 2019

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Gary Motz
4. Nettie Sosh
4. Bill Sosh
5. J. Bill Sosh
5. Stan Brasher
5. Sandi Curd
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

April 14th Summary:
		  Budget Offerings: 	 $           11,648.00	
	       YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         275,817.44
          Prior YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         281,814.99	
		  YTD Budget Goal:	 $         284,312.00
		        Loose Change:	 $                    26.16

Loose Change received in April will benefit the Olive Branch Ministries .

April 21st:
		  Nursery: 	 Rebecca Daniel and Fredina Cobb

		  No Children’s Church 

First Baptist Church at Worship

EASTER SUNDAY
The Celebration of Resurrection

April 21, 2019
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Isaiah 65:17-25

Psalm 118:1-2, 14-24
I Corinthians 15:12-26

Luke 24:1-12, 36-40

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Alleluia! Sing Praise

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Far from the Shallow”

  To help us more fully celebrate resurrection, we will ring bells each
  time the word Alleluia is said or sung. Please bring a bell to worship so    
  that you may add to our Easter joy. It’s a boy!

Baby shower and dinner 
honoring April Carty

April 27, 2019
 Six o’clock in the Evening
The home of Sherry Pace

85 Green Pine Lane
RSVP Sherry @ 606-521-3833

FBC Scholarship applications are available. You may pick 
one up in the office or call us and we will email a copy. The 
application deadline is 3:00p.m. on Friday May 3, 2019. If 
you have any questions, please contact the church office at 
606-528-4738.

The Easter Cross is placed in honor of
Pat Huff

and in memory of Dave Huff
by their grandchildren, 

Alex and Mark Kuyper;
Clay and Elizabeth Elliott;

Nick and  Cynthia Huff;
Meredith and Marcus Niemann;

Mike Huff and Haley Huff;
and great granddaughters, 

Annalee  Rose and Emmerson Anne Kuyper
and Adeline Elizabeth Elliott

and

in loving memory of 
my Dad, Velmer Hopper

by
Karen Hopper Vanover and Jerry Vanover

Getting to know you LUNCH

Attention all you new faces at First Baptist Church,

	 The FBC Deacon Prospect Committee would like to invite you 
to join them immediately following Sunday’s worship on April 28th, 
downstairs in the Fellowship Hall for a light meal (sandwiches and 
chips) for a ‘Getting to know you lunch.’  
	 We’ll talk about any questions you may have about FBC, ways 
to become more involved, opportunities for study, prayer and worship.  
We will even show you what’s under the sanctuary.
	 Make plans to attend and remember it’s the Sunday after Easter.
	
Alice Tremaine, J. Bill Sosh, and Lindsay Lowe


